
                                                 July 28, 2016 
  
Dr. Kimberly A Boryszewski 
Superintendent 
Schiller Park SD 81 
9760 Soreng Ave 
Schiller Park, Illinois  60176 2105 
  
Sent via e-mail to kboryszewski@sd81.org 
  
Dear Dr. Boryszewski: 
  
This is a request under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act. 
  
I am sending this FOIA request to all public school districts in the greater 
Chicago, Illinois area, including Schiller Park SD 81. 
  
I would like to find out: 
  
1)			Does Schiller Park SD 81 currently have any leases or agreements 
with telecommunications providers for cellular antennae and/or towers 
installed by the provider on your school property? 
 
  
 
2)			If so, I would like copies of all current lease agreements, including 
documents showing:  
 
a.				the location(s) of all cellular antennae and/or towers on Schiller Park 
SD 81’s school property, and  
 
b.			the amount paid to the school district each year by the 
telecommunications company. 
 
  
If you don’t lease any of your school property to telecommunications 
providers for their towers or antennae, I would appreciate it if you could 
send me a quick e-mail reply, just letting me know that.   
  
But if your district does currently have such leases, please send the 
current agreements to me at katy.smyser@nbcuni.com.  If for some 
reason you cannot send these agreements via e-mail, please let me know 
as soon as possible, so I can make arrangements to get them from you.  
And if there is any way in which I can help gather these documents or 
otherwise assist you in getting this information and documentation, I 



would be happy to do so. 
  
Because these records are in the public interest, I ask that you waive any 
reproduction fee.  And if you deny this request, please tell me on what 
grounds, and to whom I should appeal.   
  
If you have any questions concerning this request or need any additional 
information, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 
katy.smyser@nbcuni.com or at 312-836-3187.   
  
Thank you so much for your time and consideration in this matter.   
  
Sincerely, 
  
Katy Smyser 
Producer 
 
 
 
	


